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My husband and I were recently walking down by the Laguna, taking us along Morris street. When we noticed how
empty it was, I told him about the new RV village that I’d read about, but “it couldn’t possibly be ready so quickly.
Everyone must have gone somewhere else”.

Today I was driving up Healdsburg Avenue, and passed the new location: new fence, people walking in and out,
vehicles inside.

I am so proud of you, our town, and this new addition. It looks great!

When it can take so much to accomplish the simplest thing, pulling off this major achievement is really something.

I want to congratulate all of you for making something like this happen.

Great job City Council!

Gratefully,
Jude Kreissman
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